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Wednesday 28th March 2018 

NURSERY NEWS 
The theme for next half term will be Walking in the Jungle.  The 
first book we will be reading is ‘Animal Party’. Don’t forget the  

Easter Assembly tomorrow, if your child isn’t in Nursery but would 
like to take part please be here by 1.15pm, thank you.  

TOMORROW IS THE LAST DAY OF THE SPRING TERM.  WE 
WISH YOU ALL A VERY HAPPY HOLIDAY AND WE LOOK     
FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON MONDAY 16TH APRIL.  

CHURCH CAFÉ MONDAY 16TH APRIL 9.00am 
The Church will be open for refreshments the first day back after 
the Easter holiday; why not pop in after you have dropped your 

children at school for a cuppa and a chat. 

MUSIC LESSONS 
Music lessons are available in school for guitar, drums and    

woodwind for Y3-Y6 and keyboards from Y1.  Taster lessons are  
available if your child would like to try an instrument before  

committing. If your child would be interested in starting music  
lessons after Easter or in September please visit this website  

https://www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/ 
or ask Dee for further information.   E-SAFETY ADVICE 

For advice about how long your child should safely stay online 
each day please visit this website 

https://swgfl.org.uk/magazine/fomo-causes-young-people-to-spend
-too-much-time-on/ 

INVITATIONS ETC 
While we are happy to distribute party invitations and other home 
post could you please explain to the class teacher what is in the 

envelopes, preferably showing them an example?  You are  
welcome to hand out your own envelopes at end of school 

collection time.  

GROUP PHOTOS 
Group photos will be taken on Wednesday 18th April.  Could 

we ask that all children who take instrument lessons bring 
their instruments into school that day, thank you.   
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MENU CHANGE REMINDER 
Tomorrow the menu is fish fingers and chips or BBQ bean wrap. 
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